
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 22, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
SBADisasterLoan.org 
202-221-7776 
info@sbadisasterloan.org 
 
Re: Misleading Small Businesses About Emergency Assistance in the  

Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act 
 

WARNING LETTER 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

This letter is to advise you that your website, sbadisasterloan.org, may be unlawfully 
misleading small business consumers about federal loans or other temporary small business relief 
in violation of the Federal Trade Commission (“FTC Act”). 15 U.S.C. § 45.    

The Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (“CARES Act”) is intended to 
provide emergency relief to individuals, families, and businesses under severe financial strain 
amid the novel coronavirus outbreak (COVID-19). The Act offers vital assistance to small 
businesses struggling to keep their workforces employed, by creating a new Section 7(a) loan 
programn 
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needed to prevent the claims from misleading consumers, or are not substantiated, they would 
vi

mailto:COVID19ResponseDFP@ftc.gov

	Via Electronic Mail
	Via Electronic Mail
	Re: Misleading Small Businesses About Emergency Assistance in the  Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act
	Re: Misleading Small Businesses About Emergency Assistance in the  Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act
	WARNING LETTER
	WARNING LETTER


		2020-06-22T09:59:35-0400
	MALINI MITHAL


		2020-06-22T13:18:54-0400
	ERIC BENDERSON




